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OOG Application procedure 

Here's an update on our OOG Application procedure for export shipments for all 
mainland China and Hong Kong ports. 

To streamline the OOG Application procedure, glad to inform you that our webform for 
OOG Application is available now.  
 

⚫ We encourage you to use the online application with immediate effect 
 

⚫ Webform will be the only channel to send us your OOG Application effective from 
October 1, 2022. 

⚫ Please use the OOG Application web form on our website, available here and submit your 
details. 

Please reach out to our customer service team at China@service.hlag.com for more 
details. 

Log-in HPL webpage 

Select“Service&Information”-“East Asia”-“China”-“本地通知及文件”-click“OOG 

Application Form” 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.hapag-lloyd.cn/zh/services-information/offices-localinfo/east-asia/china.html#tab=ti-local-documents-china
mailto:China@service.hlag.com

